
 
Diagnostic Services 

Suite 810 – 299 Victoria Street  
Prince George, BC, V2L 5B8 

Telephone: (250) 649-7593 
Fax: (250) 564-7198 

 www.northernhealth.ca 
 

 

 

MEMO 
 
 

 

 

Date: July 27, 2018 

To: NH Physicians prescribing IVIG/SCIG 

From: Kamran H-Azar, IVIG/SCIG Medical Lead , Northern Health 

Re: Product Change Notice 

 

Please note that Canadian Blood Services will be phasing out Panzyga and replacing it with 

Gammaguard liquid. Therefore, based on availability of stocks, patients currently receiving 

Panzyga will be gradually transitioned to Gammaguard liquid. Gammaguard liquid has a 

lower IgA content and, theoretically, the transition should not cause any issues with IgA 

deficient patients. 

Feel free to contact Julius Valido or call 250-565-5977 at UHNBC Transfusion Medicine 

Services or myself should you have any questions. 

Kamran H. Azar 

Pathologist and Medical Director of Laboratories  
NEHSDA and NWHSDA 
Medical Lead, Laboratory Services, Northern Health 
Fort St John, BC 
Tel (250) 261 7458  
Fax (250) 261 7639 
Kamran.Azar@northernhealth.ca  
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